
From: webmaster@chulavistaca.gov <webmaster@chulavistaca.gov>  

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 12:32 PM

To: Communications <communications@chulavistaca.gov> 

Subject: Communications Contact Us - Web Notification

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.  

Form Name: Communications

Date & Time: 01/27/2023 12:32 PM

Response #: 301

Submitter ID: 107147

IP address: 2600:8801:a800:a000:68ae:4f3b:4e65:fe59

Time to complete: 11 min. , 22 sec.  

Survey Details

Page 1

Please feel free to contact us with any comments or questions by filling out the form below. 

First Name Susan

Last Name Faucher

Email Address

Comments

I am disgusted with the possibility of SDANDAG imposing a milage tax on San Diago residents. Is this even

leagle?? Shouldn't the voters have a say? Something like this should be put on the ballet. We have already

paid for infostructure that never gets done. We certainly don't need more public transportation. All our

buses run empty now. Please do not allow this milage tax happen.  

Thank you, 

City of Chula Vista

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email. 
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